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  I will keep my comments concise and to the point.  Allowing any form of motors in designated non-motorized

areas is in direct conflict with the intent of the statutes that created these areas.  Please keep these area non-

motorized.  I fear this will begin an incrementalism of exceptions to the law in the future based on this precedent.

 

Thank You for Your Consideration,

Gary Dorgan 


